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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 10 – Wednesday 28thth June 2023 

This continues to be another packed week of activities at Mayfield. All of the KS2 classes have been out of school 

this week on various trips, including the Year 5 trip to Kentwell. We have had such lovely feedback from all of 

these trips telling us how well your children have conducted themselves. We are proud to have you in our school. 

 

Next week is just as busy! On Tuesday afternoon, the children will be meeting their new teacher. In a change 

from previous years, they need to be collected at the end of the day from their CURRENT classroom. Your 

child can then take you to their next classroom in order to introduce you to their new teacher. Teachers will be 

available until 4pm next Tuesday. 

 

Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th are two more strike days – you will receive a separate communication 

informing you if your child’s class is open or closed. 

 

On Thursday 6th, the whole school will be watching the choir perform Joseph, ahead of their summer concert 

on 11th July at 6pm. 

 

The following week on Thursday 13th July, we have our annual sports day. At 9.30am Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 will have their traditional carousel of sporting activities involving running, throwing and jumping in various 

forms, followed by a Year 1 and 2 relay.  KS2 will have their more competitive sports events from 1.15. There will 

be a whole school picnic at 12.00pm, to which you are invited to attend. 

 

The children will be in House Teams: Endeavour – blue, Victory – green, Beagle – red, Argo – yellow. If possible, 

please send your child into school wearing the correct coloured t-shirt. Please speak to their class teacher if this is 

going to be difficult for you to do – we can work around it. 

Paula Ayliffe 

Dinner Money 

Balances 

Can all parents please ensure their child’s dinner money balance has been paid by the end 

of term.   

 

Summer Fair 

 

In case you missed it, THE SUMMER FAIR IS THIS FRIDAY! 

 

Today is the last day for buying tokens in advance. Remember if you buy in advance and 

select Gift Aid the school gets an extra 25% of your donation from the Government – 

Free Money! Buy your tokens here 

 

Please also remember to bring in your sold raffle tickets, donations for the Teddy 

Tombola and Book Sale, and any gifts you can give for your Year Group Hampers by the 

end of the day tomorrow. 

 

If you want to see the full list of what’s on, check out the website which has the full 

programme of activities and stalls! 

 

We’re quite excited, we hope you are too! 

 

                     

  

https://checkout.justgiving.com/dwv58fmsxz
https://www.fundmayfield.com/events/summer-fair
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Using the school 

Grounds 

Parents and children are welcome to use the school grounds after pick up until the gates 

close at 4.30pm.  All children must be supervised by their grown up at all times.  Please 

DO NOT allow your children to climb, hang or pull off the willow by the trim trail. This is 

a popular area of shade during the sunny weather and we have recently had a large section 

removed that had been damaged; we don’t want to lose any more.  Can we also ask that 

rubbish is put in the bins provided or taken home.  The green bins are for compostable 

waste only. 

 

Frozen Fridays 

return 

 

 

 

Huge thanks again to all the Year 6s who helped at the Frozen Friday last 

week. We made an amazing £122! Frozen Fridays will take a break this week 

due to the summer fair. We’ll confirm the next date soon. 

 

Bag2School 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated old clothes etc for the Bag2School collection just 

after half term. Find out how much we raised on fundmayfield.com/news – we think you’ll 

be surprised! 

 

School Music 

Performances  

July 11th, 6.00pm 

 

On Tuesday 11th July the Choir will perform Joseph and his Amazing Technicolour 

Dreamcoat at 6pm, and Orchestra, Ukuleles and Samba Band will perform Strictly Come 

Mayfield! their Sunset concert at 7.00pm. Both are in the large hall.  

 

Donations help us cover the costs of production,other musical activities in school, and 

music books for children.  A donation of £5 would be lovely, but anything you give will be 

gratefully received (the amount on ParentPay defaults to £5 but can be edited. 

 

Under Fives 

Roundabout 

 

Saturday 8th July, 2-4pm, Roundabout Summer Fair 

Come enjoy a glass of Pimms, cake or ice cream. To keep the children entertained we will 

have a real life fire engine, bouncy castle, face painting, crafts and outdoor games such as 

Beat the Goalie. 

 

Every penny will go towards wonderful new resources for our preschool & toddler 

group. We would love our Mayfield families and Roundabout families past and present to 

join us on the day. Please save the date! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 30th June  Summer Fair  

Tuesday 4th July ‘Move up’ afternoon 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day 

Friday 14th July  Pupil reports issued 

Wednesday 19th July  Last day of term 

 

http://www.fundmayfield.com/news

